
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

30 King William Close 

Kempston 

Bedford, MK42 7BA 

 Tel: 01234 841835 

  24
th

 June 2010 

 

Dear All Saints Church, 

 

Thank you for your recent request to receive funding, the Finance Committee 

considered the request and feel that it would aid them greatly if you could please 

complete a grant application form.  The Committee appreciated the documents 

submitted, though felt it would be more beneficial to receive information i.e. 

accounts, evidence of fundraising amounts, that were specific to the churchyard 

maintenance. 

 

The form is identical to the one previously used, and the Committee would also find it 

helpful if you comment on whether you have considered any of the recommendations 

made last time.  Those recommendations were: 

 

The Parish Council would also like to make the following recommendations: 

  

1. Request for further donations towards the maintenance of the churchyard to be 

included in next village magazine. 

2. Information to be circulated to see if any volunteers wish to undertake some of 

the maintenance work. 

3. Information to be circulated to residents and members of the community 

regarding the leaf collection in autumn within the churchyard, to hopefully 

enable this annual event to continue with volunteers.  

4. Regarding the burial charge at present, look into opportunity to include levy in 

charge to help with any possible costs in future years. 

 

The Committee would be very grateful if you could complete the form and return it 

with any supporting documents i.e. copies of accounts, by Wednesday 14
th

 July or 

sooner if possible. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns in regard to the above then please feel free to 

contact me on (01234) 841835. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lizzie Barnicoat 

Renhold Parish Clerk 


